The Honorable Senator Brungardt
300 SW 10™ Street

Topeka, KS 66612-1504

c/o Sally Pritchett

re: SB 345

Dear Senator Brungardt:

On behalf of the Real Estate Valuation Advocacy Association | am pleased to write in support of
Bill SB 345 regarding Appraisal Management Companies. REVAA is an association representing
AMCs and appreciates the work done to advance this legislation. Nearly 30 other states Have
passed AMC registration legislation and a consistent uniform program for reasonable oversight
advances the interests of consumers, lenders, investors and service providers.

Thank you for your consideration of this legislation.

Sincgrely,

Don Kelly

Real Estate Valuation Advocacy Association, Executive Director
734 15" Street NW, Suite 900

Washington DC 20005

202.942.9461

Don.kelly@revaa.org
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